
 

 

Dear Sir or Madam: 

 

San Leandro Girls Softball was established for the dual purpose of developing a quality recreational program for 
players from San Leandro and surrounding areas, as well as providing a highly competitive travel program for 
athletes interested in more advanced play. We are a not for profit organization and all of our coaches are unpaid 
volunteers. 

As a non profit sports league, we have ongoing expenses. All funds raised will be used to purchase equipment, 
secure fields and cover operation expenses. We are requesting donations from our community to help offset the 
costs and ease the financial burden on our players and their families.  Donations may be made in any of the three 
levels listed below: 

           Grand Slam Sponsor              $ 1,000 and up 

          League Sponsor              $   500.00 

 Team Sponsor                 $    325.00 

 Scholarship                                 $   135.00 

Scholarship – This donation will cover the registration cost for a player of a family in need. In exchange for your 
generous support, you will receive recognition on our team website (www.sanleandrogirlssoftball.com).  

Team Sponsor – This donation level will sponsor an individual team. Your “Company Name” will be printed on the 
back of the team’s jerseys and on the team banner.  

League Sponsors - will have their name/logo printed on all practice t-shirts made for each player in the league.  

Grand Slam Sponsors - will have their name/logo printed on all practice t-shirts made for each player in the league 
and will be invited to throw out the first pitch on opening day. 

All sponsors will also be recognized at closing ceremonies. Additionally, each sponsor will receive a personalized 
plaque with a team photo.  Contributions of any amount will be greatly appreciated. 

If you would like to make a tax deductible donation, please mail it to: San Leandro Girls Softball Inc. P.O. Box 3289 
San Leandro, CA 94578 or contact a league representative (510) 909-7152 to arrange for an in person pick up. 

The San Leandro Girls Softball League is a youth non-profit 501(c)(3) organization (tax ID#47-5348222).  Thank you 
for helping make the dreams of these young players a life-long experience. 

 

Thank you in advance for your support, 

 

Michelle and Leo Sheridan 

Founders, San Leandro Girls Softball 


